Sorcna Skellz —

From: Sorcha Skelly

Sent: Friday 29 November 2019 16:27
To: Ronan O'Hogartaigh

Subject: RE: Greenlink Interconnector Project
Dear Ronan,

Please refer to page 21 & 22 of our PCI Manual in relation to the information that should be submitted.

Page 19 of the PCI Manual covers the procedure for pre-application. Also, on page 24 of the manual there
is a flow chart which concerns the scope of material and ievel of details of information to be submitted.

Kind Regards,

Sorcha
Executive Officer
PCl Unit

An Bord Pleanala

from: Ronan O'Hogartaigh <Ronan.Chogartaigh@greenlink.ie>
Sent: Friday 29 November 2019 15:53

To: Sorcha Skelly <s.skelly@pleanala.ie>

Subject: Greenlink Interconnector Project

Dear Sorcha,
We are finalising the draft planning application for the project for submission.
Can you advise:

# The format that we need to submit it in. {Softcopy/ hardcopy or both)
¢ The procedure and position in the sequence of the PCl process for submitting it.

Kind regards,

Rénan

Rénan OhOgartaigh
Development Manager(Ireland)
ronan.ohogartaigh@greenlink.ie

Mobile: 00-353-87-2428523
www.greenlink.ie
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